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Program 

Prelude and Fugue no. 8 in e-flat minor, BWV 853 J.S. Bach 

from The Well-Tempered Clavier, Book I (1685-1750) 

 

Sonata No. 9 in E Major, op. 14/ 1 Ludwig van Beethoven 

I. Allegro (1770-1827) 

II. Allegretto 

III. Rondo: Allegro Comodo 

 

Hermit Thrushes, op. 92 Mrs. H.H.A. Beach 

I. At Eve (1867-1944) 

II. At Morn 

 

10-Minute Intermission 

 

Spring Intermezzo Betty Jackson-King 

from The Four Seasonal Sketches (1928-1994) 

 

The Seasons, op. 37b Pyotr Ilyich Tchaikovsky 

April (1840-1893) 

May 

October 

 

Ballade No. 3 in Ab Major, op. 47 Frédéric Chopin 

  (1810-1849) 
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Upcoming Events 

Keys2Inclusion: Piano Masterclass 

Tuesday, May 4, 12:30 p.m. 

Senior Recital: Piper Hillerich, jazz guitar 

Tuesday, May 4, 7:30 p.m. 

Graduate Recital: Michelle Lane, soprano 

Wednesday, May 5, 7:30 p.m. 

 
All events are free and virtual unless otherwise stated. 

For more information and to subscribe to our mailing list,  
visit presents.loyno.edu or call (504) 865-2074. 


